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The Senior pledge class as they appeared on Bid Day, 1987.

OUTWITH THE OLD...

Senior Dinner Provides Opportunity to
Remember the Past and Look toward the future

On December 1, the senior pledge class will celebrate their three and a half years together with
the annual senior dinner. This black tie affair will involve laughs and tears, but will most of all
allow the 33 members of the senior pledge class to relive some of our past exploits and confirm the
strong friendships which have developed and will continue among all of us even after we step into
the “real world.” We would like to take this opportunity to introduce ourselves to you as we prepare
to leave these halls of fraternal friendship.

Kris Akey, Norman

— plans to graduate with a degree in Accounting and intends to enter the business world.

Brent Benn, Seminole

— will graduate in December 1991 with a degree in Accounting and will pursue a Master’s Degree
in Finance.

Curt Branch, Cleveland

— will graduate this year with a B.A. in Letters and intends to run for mayor of Cleveland, OK.
Randy Brogdon, Ada

— graduated in 1989 with a B.A. in Letters and plans to attend OU Law School in the Fall.

Andy Campbell, Oklahoma City

— will graduate in December 1991 with a B.A. in Geography and will be commissioned as an
Ensign in the U.S. Navy.

Ryan Carter, Jenks

— will graduate in December 1991 with a degree in Management and intends to work with his
father in Florida.
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Cory Chandler, Tulsa

— will graduate this year with a B.A. in Advertising and will take a position with Jordan Associates
Advertising Agency.

Jack Charvat, Tulsa

— plans to graduate with a degree in Marketing and will take a position with Zebco Inc.

Torsten Cook, Broken Arrow

— will graduate in December 1991 with a degree in Marketing and plans to enter the business world
or pursue an M.B.A.

Jeff Cosby, Springfield, MO

— will graduate this year with a degree in Marketing and plans to continue working for IBM.

Greg Coulter, Piedmont

— will graduate this year with a B.A. in Political Science and a minor in Russian and plans to
attend law school next Fall.

Brett Dieterlen, Tulsa

— 1is currently in his first year at the OU College of Dentistry.

Phil Farmer, Duncan

— will graduate in December 1991 with a B.S. in Aerospace Engineering and will attend Naval
Flight School.

Gene Frieda, Duncan

— will graduate this year With Highest Honors with a B.A. in Political Science and a B.A. in
Economics and will pursue an M.A. in Economics as well as a law degree.

Brett Gammill, Duncan

— will graduate in December 1991 with a degree in Accounting and may attend law school or
pursue a degree in engineering.

Dustin Gibson, Jenks

— will graduate in December 1991 with a B.A. in Advertising and plans to enter the business world.

Mark Hall Meridian, Miss.

— will graduate in December 1991 with a degree in Finance and plans to enter the business world.
Scott Lewis, Broken Arrow

— will graduate this year with a B.B.A. in Finance and plans to attend law school in the Fall.

Randy Moore, Norman

— will graduate this year with a B.A.A. in Management and plans to attend law school in the Fall
as well as pursue an M.B.A.
Jay Penn, Norman

— will graduate in December 1991 with a B.B.A. in Finance and plans to attend law school.

Paul Pfeffer, Ada

— graduated in 1990 with a B.S. in Chemical Engineering and is currently working for Phillips
Petroleum in Houston.

Kelly Shrum, Perryton, Tx.

— graduated in 1990 witha B.S. in Zoology and is currently in his first year of D.O. school inTulsa.

Chris Sieck, Edmond

— will graduate this year with a B.S. in Psychology and will attend OU Meédical School in the Fall.

Robert Smith, Tulsa

— will graduate with a B.A. in Psychology, plans to pursue an M.S. in Cellular Biology and plans
to attend medical school. -

Chris Taylor, Oklahoma City

— will graduate in December 1991 with a degree in Marketing and plans to attend law school.

Marc Taylor, Oklahoma City

— will complete his degree in Chemical Engineering and Biotechnology and then pursue an M.B.A.
and an M.S. in Bioengineering.

Bill Towe, Oklahoma City

— plans to receive a B.A. with a double major of Advertising and English.

Andy Townsend, Tulsa

— will graduate in December 1991 with a B.A. in Psychology and plans to attend medical school.
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Craig Troyer, Oklahoma City

— will graduate this year With Highest Honors to a B.A. in Letters and will attend law school in
the Fall.

David Tucker, Altus

— is currently attending Southwestern Oklahoma University in Weatherford and is pursuing a degree
in accounting.

Sean Urbanski, St. Paul, MN

— will graduate in May 1992 with a B.S. in Meteorology and intends to save the ozone layer.

Richard Vlasimsky, Jenks

— is pursuing a degree in Electrical Engineering and is currently racing a solar car across Australia.

Richard Walsh, Collinsville

— graduated in 1989 with a B.A. in Public Administration and is currently attending OU Law School.

Ben Wesner, Norman

— 1is currently matriculating at the University of California, Berkeley.

Jason Yancer, Duncan

— working toward a degree in accounting and currently owns an auto detailing company.

Betas Receive Individual, Chapter Awards

At the 1990 Beta National Convention in Palm Springs, California, the Gamma Phi Chapter
of Beta Theta Pi was proud to receive the Sisson Award, recognizing Gamma Phi as one of the top
chapters in the nation. Any chapter wishing to receive this award must fulfill an extensive list of
requirements, and the membership made it a goal for the past year to excel in all of these categories.
This award recognizes Gamma Phi’s excellence in scholarship, leadership, and alumni support. The
actives would like to thank the alumni whose association with Gamma Phi helped to build a strong
foundation without which the realization of this goal would have never been possible.

Beta’s excelled on an individual basis as well. Gene Frieda, Duncan Senior, was named Outstand-
ing Senior Man, making this the second straight year that a Beta has captured this honor. Furthermore,
Gene was nominated for Homecoming King. In addition, Chris Williams, Mustang Junior, is currently
serving as the Vice-Chairman of Student Congress while Craig Troyer, Oklahoma City Senior, serves
as Chairman of one of that Body’s most influential committees. Finally, pledge David Kendrick,
Duncan Freshman, has already made a name for himself as President of Jr. IFC. It is the accomplish-
ments of brothers such as these which make it possible for the chapter to excel in the larger goals
we set for ourselves.

Corporation Meeting and Donor Dinner Scheduled

The next meeting of the Beta Theta Pi Housing Corporation will be held at the Beta house
prior to the OU/Nebraska football game on Friday, November 23. In addition, the annual Donor
Dinner will be held that evening at the Beta house. For information, contact Fallis Beall.
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This past weekend we celebrated the annual Beta Barndance.

... AND IN WITH THE NEW

Betas Sign Another Outstanding Pledge Class

The following is the Beta pledge class of 1990. Each of the individual gentlemen is outstanding
in his own right, and together they compose the finest group of pledges on the University of Oklahoma
campus. We’d like to thank all of the alumni who took the time to send us recommendations and

hopefully you will see some names which are familiar.

Jason Benn, Seminole
Clifton Bonney, Duncan
Carey Charvat, Tulsa

Don Cochran, Norman
Jeff Dorris, Clinton
Robert Flasch, Piedmont
Cody Garnett, Oklahoma City
David Hicks, Del City
Brad Hunter, Houston, TX
David Kendrick, Duncan
Jason Lees, Edmond
George Monks, Wilburton
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Chris Portwood, Snyder

Jeff Rule, Tulsa

Ted Shults, Tulsa

Brandon Stubblefield, Broken Arrow
Chad Taylor, Tulsa

Chad Wompler, Norman
James Wehmuller, El Reno
Greg Willis, Hobart

Jeff Word, Enid

Joseph Young, Oklahoma City
Todd Park, Waurika
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